Cheap shopping at this market

If you happened to lose the oars last time you went boating you can replace them inexpensively next Saturday morning, September 8, at the Flea Market to be held by the Heidelberg West Uniting Church, corner Edwin St and St Hellier St, West Heidelberg.

The market, which opens at 9.30 am, offers a range of household goods for sale as well as the plas-

Babies and children are well catered for with a high chair, folding cot, carry baskets and kinder

chairs.

There are also kitchen goods, student desks, a carpet sweeper and a vacuum

The market precedes the annual fair which is on the first Saturday in October.

The annual general

Vietnam

Veterans

meeting of the Vietnam Veterans Association of Branch) will be held on Australia (Victorian Thursday, September 13 at the Caulfield Central Sub-Branch R.S.L. func-Le Pine Taylor tion rooms, 167 Hawthorn

Road, Caulfield, beginning at 7.30 pm. Mr Michael Bigg, a solic-

in HEIDELBERG

and IVANHOE

with Rena Douglas

Phone 459 7764

itor from Brisbane who represented Australian veterans in the US Class-Action, will be guest speak-

Settlers'

dance

The Preston Branch of the United Kingdom Settilers' Association will hold another 50-50 dance next Saturday, September 8, at St John's Roman Catholic Church Hall, Cape St, Heidelberg.

The dances are open to all and are held every second Saturday, starting with sherries at 7.30 pm.

Dancing continues until midnight to the music of a three-piece band, Suede, a regular performer.

Tickets cost \$5 per head, and supper is supplied. Drinks are BYO and glasses. For further information, a call to the ticket secretary, 404 2410, or Mrs Elsie Moran, 480 4130, will supply details.

Get ready for little aths

The Rosanna Little Athletics club will hold its registration day on Saturday, September 15, between 9.30 am and 12,30 pm in the Rosanna Parklands, near the Rosanna Railway gates.

Boys and girls between six and under 15 years on September 30, 1984, may join and compete in track and field events each Saturday morning at Willinda Park, Greensbor-

The 1984/85 season begins on Saturday, September 22, and training sessions will be held each Wednesday at the Ro-sanna Golf Links school oval between 5.15 pm and 6.15 pm, beginning September 19.

Last season, considered to be the most successful

Sisema

LOCAL

in MACLEOD and ROSANNA with Jan Prentice Phone 435 6235

in the club's 14-year history, began with a record membership of 93 boys and 47 girls.

SCENE

Competing against eight other clubs, Rosanna won the inter-club championship pennant for the first time, came second overall and won the end-of-season centre championship

Other highlights included six team pennants and the selection of 40 children to represent the centre at the Northern Region championships. Twelve of these children went on to complete in the state championships at Olympic Park.

The gold star award introduced by the Rosanna club in 1982 to encourage and recognise the individual efforts of all club members has also been an outstanding success.

This season a register of club records covering all age groups and events will be introduced. These records, some of which date back to the early 1970s were researched and compiled by retiring club president, Mr Jeff Franklin.

It is intended that at the end of each season the reg-ister will be updated and the new record holders acknowledged.

This season the 18-member committee is headed by president John Donnelly. Secretary is Rod Yin, treasurer Graeme Lyons, team ciation and Victoria is celebrating in many ways.

· One way is to bring to-gether on Thinking Day, February 22, as many awardees of this ; westigious badge as possible at a reception at the Melbourne Customs House.

Lady Murray, wife of the governor, Sir Brian Murray, is Victorian state president of the Girl Guides Association. She has graciously offered to hostess the occasion.

More than 400 women have been traced already but there are in Victoria more than 3700 holders of the badge since the award was first presented in 1947.

In today's highly mobilesociety many awardees' surnames and addresses may be known to the public. This urgently requested information may be sent to the public relations adviser. Girls Guides Association of Victoria, 20 Russell St. Melbourne, 3000.

\$3000 for

'Book a Bed'

Children's Book Week in Victoria during July started an exciting new project between the Victorian Girl Guides Assocation and the Royal Children's Hospital. which has resulted in \$3000 being donated to the Royal Children's Hospital 1984 "Book a Bed".

Hundreds of girls in the three sections of the Guide Association, brownie guides, guides and rangers, have taken part in helping to buy books.

These girls understand that when a child is admitted to hospital every effort has to be made to ensure that opportunities are available for everyone to be involved in activities in as many different ways as their medical condition al-

Therefore, a need exists for a wide selection of read-

FUNERAL DIRECTORS 81 Upper Heidelberg Road, Ivanhoe. 49 3191 TELL US — 877 6655 A TRADITION OF SERVICE

& Son.

How our gas hot water comes out 20% cheaper.

These days, what's important is not just how hot your hot water comes out, but how cheap.

And, through inventive design and innovative materials, Braemar's engineers can now save you tup to

tank's outside with highdensity urethane insulation, to reduce heat loss and, therefore,

IF YOU SEE NEWS

your running costs.